

The Elliott Community Volunteer Newsletter



AUGUST 2018

Changes in Recreation

We are excited to have Tracy Oliver back from her maternity leave starting mid August. Tonya (who covered Tracy's maternity leave) will now be working out of the Ellington office and working between long term care and retirement. Ali has accepted a permanent part time position working between long term care and retirement also working out of the Ellington office.

Validation Techniques in Dementia Care Training

We will be holding the Validation Techniques in Dementia care Training again for volunteers.

September 26th

Time and location to be confirmed

If you are interested please contact Michelle.



This area is for The Elliott Community to introduce some of the new volunteers that have joined/will be joining the volunteer team this month! If you see them, please say "hi" and make them feel welcomed!

Elaine K.– Recreation Program Leader Volunteer San W.– Pet Visitor Volunteer Stef P.– Pet Visitor Volunteer Natalie L.– Salon Support Volunteer

Thank you for choosing The Elliott Community to volunteer your time and efforts!

Upcoming Special Events:

- August 7th– Ice
 Cream Social Arrive
 at 1:15 pm
- August 16th Pub Night Arrive at 6:00 pm

August 22nd- Iced Tea Social- Arrive at 1:15pm

- August 23rd Happy Hour– Arrive at 1:15pm
 - August 29th Birthday Party Arrive at 1:15 p.m.

Rec Staff Contact Info

Elliott Phone Number: 519-822-0491

Ali ext. 2232 abott@elliottcommunity.org

Angel, ext 2234 Aclancy@elliottcommunity.org

Azra, ext. 2232 Abasic@elliottcommunity.org

Mary, ext 2233 Mvandinther@elliottcommunity.org

Michelle, ext 2366 Mschefter@elliottcommunity.org

Tracy ext. 2496
Toliver@elliottcommunity.org

Tonya ext. 2232 tbotting@elliottcommunity.org